
 
Nourishing to flourish in our world. 

Flushing C of E Primary School 

Newsletter—20th September 2024 

Flu Immunisations—REMINDER 

If you have not already done so please logon and complete the 
flu nasal form. 

Date of Session: Thursday 3rd October 

Flu Link (all years): https://
www.kernowimmunisations.co.uk/Forms/Flu 

School Code: EE111988 

Deadline to submit:  Tuesday 1st October, noon 

If you have already submitted a consent form, then you do not 
need to do another one. If you are unsure or have any prob-
lems, please call the School Immunisation Team on 01872 
221105 

 

Diary dates  

Thursday 3rd October –Nasal Flu vaccines  

Seals—Multi Skills—Friday 27th September Penryn College chil-

dren need to be dropped there and will have a coach back.  

Harvest Festival—Thursday 24th October at 2p.m. 

STARTING SCHOOL 2025  

Do you have a child born between 1st September 2020 and 31st August 2021? 

If so, you will need to apply for a reception class in September 2025 for your child by the deadline 

15th January 2025.  

Visit www.cornwall.gov.uk admissions for more information and to access the online application 

system. 

One  Way System 

A gentle reminder to par-

ents at drop off and pick up 

time, that there is voluntary 

one way system in place. 

If you turn left at the Royal Standard, come 

along Kersey Road and then down Coventry 

Road. 

Thank you for your help in this matter. 

https://www.kernowimmunisations.co.uk/Forms/Flu
https://www.kernowimmunisations.co.uk/Forms/Flu


Sports report: 

The netball and football leagues started this Wednesday and what a great 
start it was. 

The football team had 3 games and managed to record a first day win. They 
all got stuck in and particularly enjoyed their third match.  

Meanwhile the netball team played 2 games and won both. The new comers to the team played 
with determination and confidence while those with more experience were very encouraging and 
really lead by example.  

 

I also spoke with a  Penryn PE Colleague, Mr Bidgood, who was keen to pass on his congratulations 
to the group of Flushing children that attended the Saracens basketball training session on Mon-
day. He was delighted to hear that so many attended and has heard great things from the coach. If 
your child is in school years 3,4, 5 or 6 and would like to attend then please go to Penryn College 
on Mondays between 5 and 6pm. There is no need to book ahead. 


